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Thoughtworks Collaboration event: 

KSI and Thoughtworks formalized a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) on 

January 9th, 2024, marking the commencement of their collaboration in the dynamic realm of 

Software-Defined Vehicles (SDV). This strategic partnering aims to spearhead disruptive 

technology that will steer the future of connected, autonomous, shared, and electrified vehicles. 

The MoU establishes a conducive learning environment, providing students at KSI with 

valuable hands-on experience in the field of SDVs. Notably, KSI students and faculty will be 

granted access to the pixkit autonomous driving development kit, offering them a unique 

opportunity to immerse themselves in the world of SDVs.  

This initiative is set to provide an enriching experience for students, fostering their 

growth and expertise in the cutting-edge domain of SDVs. 

The collaboration will see the active involvement of a team of students and faculty 

members from KSI along with Thoughtworkers from the Coimbatore office in building 

knowledge and skills in the development of autonomous vehicles. Thoughtworks is excited to 

bring its expertise in autonomous vehicle technology, and software development to the 

partnership with KSI. Together the organizations aim to propel the evolution of SDVs, by 

enabling capacity building, research and innovation to the KSI community of students and 

faculty. 
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